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CHECKOUT OUR 

WEBSITE: 

uvu.edu/trio/ub/ 
 

WE HAVE A BLOG: 
uvu.edu/trio/ub/blog/ 
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Seniors you have made it to the finish line. The day you 
have been dreaming about since you were younger. I am so 
proud of all of you who are graduating this year.  
 
You have gone through a lot to get to this point. It has not 
been easy to pass all your classes and receive the credit you 
need to get your high school diploma. On top of everything 
you have had to endure, you have also had to do it in a 

  

 

-Rebecca Ayala, UB Coordinator- 
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UB ADVISORS: 
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Paul Belvin                          Audrey Goodrich 
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Paul.belvin@uvu.edu                435-725-4525-office 
                                                     Audrey.goodrich@uvu.edu    

pandemic. I also loved seeing how many of you are graduating with a lot of 
completed college credits, before even getting to college. 
 
 I would encourage all of you to continue your education. College is hard 
work, but so worth it in the end. Remember this feeling you have right now 
as you are about to cross the finish line and grab your high school diploma. 
In just a few short years, you will also be receiving your college diploma. It 
will take a lot of hard work, but that time will be here before you know it. 
Congratulations to the class of 2021! 
 
I am looking forward to our Summer Program. We are just a few short weeks 
away from starting. Remember that this is also not going to be easy, but 
worth it in the end. I look forward to getting to know each of you 
participating this year.  
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Abigail Ramirez  

Graduating with 23 
college credits. 12 

credits earned through 
UB. 

Daisy Perez  

Graduating with 55 
college credits. 18 

credits earned through 
UB. 

Graduating with 19 
college credits. 12 

credits earned through 
UB. 

Edgar Maya  

Graduating with 6 
college credits. 6 credits 

earned through UB. 

Nicole Sanchez 
Mosqueda  

 

Graduating with 3 
college credits.  

Graduating with 6 
college credits. 6 credits 

earned through UB. 

TJ Carr  
Asia Haws  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Graduating with 20 
college credits. 18 

credits earned through 
UB. 

 

Daeshaun Lee Evan Cortez 

Graduating with 12 
college credits. 12 

credits earned through 
UB. 

Gorgeous Lee 

Graduating with 11 
college credits. 6 credits 

earned through UB. 

Graduating with 12 
college credits. 12 

credits earned through 
UB. 

Jennifer Calvillo  

Graduating with 23 
college credits. 18 

credits earned through 
UB. 

Kobe Williams  

Graduating with 10 
college credits. 6 credits 

earned through UB. 

Milly Gonzalez   



 
 

 
 
 
 

   
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  

 

  

 

Graduating with 9 
college credits.  

Annie Crapo  

Graduating with 39 
college credits. 18 

credits earned through 
UB. 

Bryne Carner  
Derrick Womack 

Graduating with 21 
college credits. 18 

credits earned through 
UB. 

Jacob Earl  

Jenna Reidhead 

Graduating with 28 
college credits.  Graduating with 33 

college credits. 12 
credits earned through 

UB. 

Graduating with 33 
college credits. 6 credits 

earned through UB. 

Kimie Bristol 

Porter Freston 



    

  

Graduating with 35 
college credits. 6 credits 

earned through UB. 

Evelyn Lujan   

Graduating with 25 
college credits. 6 credits 

earned through UB. 

Karla Munoz 

Graduating with 32 
college credits. 18 

credits earned through 
UB. 

Sherstin Jones  

Graduating with 25 
college credits. 18 

credits earned through 
UB. 

Sydney Olsen   

Note: These credits do not include the credits students will earn in June 2021 during the UB Summer Program. 
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